
 
  

 

ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 
 

 

 
May 5, 2020 

 
RFP #20-912-12, AGENCY-WIDE GREEN PHYSICAL NEEDS ASSESSMENT AND 
ENERGY AUDIT  
 
THIS ADDENDUM IS BEING ISSUED TO INCORPORATE THE FOLLOWING IN 
THE REFERENCED REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 
 
ITEM #1 WRITTEN QUESTIONS RECEIVED 
 
Q1: The GPNAs are no longer used by HUD.  Is this report for a RAD 

conversion, tax credit, or to meet a HUD requirement under 24 
CFR 965.302? 

 
A1: No, the GPNA is for assistance in project planning for the properties.  
 
  
Proposals must be received by the Housing Authority of New Orleans (HANO) 
in the Department of Procurement and Contracts by 2:00 p.m. CST on Monday, 
May 18, 2020.  All terms and conditions shall remain as stated in the original 
Request for Proposals.  All addenda must be acknowledged.  
 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE 


